

Governmental Advisory Committee

05 February 2015

Mr. Joseph Tiampati Ole Musuni Principal Secretary Ministry of Information, Communications and Technology Republic of Kenya

Dear Mr Joseph Tiampati Ole Musuni,

Thank you for your letter informing the GAC of the Republic of Kenya's new representation to the Committee. On behalf of the GAC, I welcome Mr Joseph Kihanya as the new representative for the Republic of Kenya to the Committee.

I look forward to meeting the Republic of Kenya's new representative at the next GAC meeting, which will take place in Singapore, from 7th to 12th February 2015.

For further information regarding the GAC please visit the GAC website at http://gac.icann.org.

I remain at your disposal. If you have any logistical questions concerning the GAC, please address them to the GAC Secretariat at gacsec@gac.icann.org.

Best regards,

Mr Thomas Schneider

Chair, Governmental Advisory Committee